
Good luck to the Moonwalkers

Good Luck to all of you taking part in the MoonWalk Edinburgh
 tonight in the capital. Unfortunately the weather has turned
wet and cold, so we hope you make it to the finish line
without mishap. The first walkers will set off from Inverleith
Park at midnight and we hope to catch some of them for photos
in the city centre.

This year’s theme is Midnight at the Oasis and the organisers
of the event say they are looking forward to seeing some
exotic and exciting creations, a bit like these that were
shown off in Princes Street Gardens earlier in the year.
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